
Announcements



Lost & found

If you have lost any 
items, please visit the 
office to claim them.



Tutors Available
Every Wednesday, NMHS tutors will be 

staying after school from 1:30-3:00 to help 
any students who need it. Mrs. McQueen will be 
checking in with students who will benefit from 

extra time working on academics. Please see Mrs. 
McQueen if you have any questions.



Early Arrival
If you get to the North Mac High School before 7:30 

you better dress warm. We open our doors at 7:30 
and we don't let anyone in before that time.

Reminder: Back Packs are to remain in your locker 
during the day, unless you have been provided 

permission otherwise. Hats need to remain in lockers 
as well.



Schedule
STUDENTS & PARENTS+GUARDIANS: 

NMHS will be holding an open campus schedule 
December 14-16, which means that if you do not 
have a final, and no makeup work you do not have 

to stay at school.



Clubs
Scholastic Bowl is selling Candy Cane Gram's for a 

Fundraiser. Send a positive message and a candy cane to 
a friend or teacher at the cost of 50 cents. They can be 

purchased in Mrs. Baragiola's room.



Basketball
Tonight: Boys and Girls basketball and HS Cheer 
have team pictures after school. Girls in Virden, 

Boys and cheer in Girard. 

Boys basketball plays Auburn at home in Girard. 
JV tips off at 6:00.



Misc.
North Mac Band and Choir concert is on December 7th at 

6:30.

ALL students MUST take semester finals. They are December 
14th-16th.

If you need semester 2 schedule changes Mrs. McQueen sent 
out a link to all student emails. No changes after December 

9th.

A Rep. From LLCC will be here at lunch.

There will also be a bowling meeting today during lunch.


